
Privacy Policy 

Live Healthy & Thrive Youth Foundation Inc., takes your privacy seriously. We know you trust 

us to help with you and/or your child with health empowerment and advancement and we want 

you to know that you can trust us with your personal information. 

Why We Need Your Personal Information 

The team at Live Healthy & Thrive Youth Foundation Inc., believes in establishing a  rapport 

with our children and their parents to better serve your needs. We may need to collect some 

personal information from you for the purposes of assisting you to achieve a healthier lifestyle 

for you and your family. We only work with licensed medical professionals, professional chefs, 

culinary experts and certified fitness instructors to assist us in facilitating our programs. 

 

Here are some of the reasons why we may need your personal information:  

 To obtain your email address to email or mail a copy of our newsletter or invitations to 
events. 

 To obtain your mailing address to send you/your child scholarship information, donation 

receipts, or any correspondence. 

 Keep a personal record of your child’s health profile to understand his or her BMI status, 
any health concerns, allergies and/or other issues that we should know about while your 

child is enrolled in one of our programs. 

 Ask for your feedback, testimonial or opinion of our services or events. 

 Respond to your inquiries to improve our services. 

 

 

Because we know that you trust us with your personal information we do everything we can to 

make sure your information is safe in our systems.  To give you peace of mind, we want to let 

you know that there are certain things we absolutely will not do. 

 We will NOT sell your personal information to any one, at any time for any reason, ever. 

 We will NOT send you any information if you opt out or ask us not to. 

For the Children: You and Your Parents Control Your Personal Information 

You can make a request in writing at anytime to see personal information we have collected 

about you, and you can tell us if you want to receive any promotional mail or email from us. If 

you are under age 13, a law called the Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA) says 

that we must have a parent's permission before we may collect and use your Personal 

Information. Note to parents of children under the age of 13: You are welcome to call us at (800) 

551-3775 to review any identifiable information we have collected about your child in regards to 

their health status. If you desire, you may request that we delete this information and/or specify 

that we collect no more of your child's information. Please note that we will need to verify the 

identity of anyone requesting information about a child to ensure that the person is in fact the 

child's parent or legal guardian, and that a request for us to delete all personal information about 

a child requires us to cancel the child's ability to be included in programs that may require such. 



 We Share Your Personal Information with Those Sponsors Support our 
Programs,  Pay For Your participation or  help us Process Transactions. 

We have partnerships with companies or organizations who may partner with us in support of 

our program, the Pinnacle Youth Scholarship Fund. Those partnerships may require us to 

provide your name, address, phone number and school records to our partners to verify that you 

are the recipient of our scholarship award.  

If your parents and/or your school pay for/subsidize your participation in our summer program, 

we may share your personal information with them at their request. This may include the content 

of any (or all) of your health scores such as a BMI index or results from a cholesterol or glucose 

test. In addition, we will share results from any written comments you make as a result of a 

health quiz or assessment or comments in post-session surveys. For the purposes of our Privacy 

Policy, your school is considered to be subsidizing your participation (especially if it has 

negotiated a special price for its students.) On the other hand, if you pay us for your own 

account, without the involvement of your parents or your school, we will not share your Personal 

Information with them.  

We share your personal information with the vendors (companies) that help us process 

transactions, such as charging your credit card when you make purchases. Any such sharing is 

always done subject to a legal agreement that requires them to keep your personal information 

strictly confidential. 

We May Share Your Personal Information for Safety or Legal Reasons 

If we have reason to believe that disclosing your Personal Identification is required by law and 

that it is reasonable to protect someone from possible injury, or as part of an internal or external 

legal investigation, we may do so. 

Cookies 

Cookies are files that your Web browser puts on your computer when you visit a Web site. We 

use cookies to tell us how often you visit our site, and what pages you go to on our site. 

Sometimes we use files from other companies (called third-party cookies) to help us see where 

people go on our website, to improve our services and the performance of our advertising. We 

use third-party advertising companies to serve ads when you visit our Website. These companies 

may use information (not including your name, address email address or telephone number) 

about your visits to this and other Web sites in order to provide advertisements about goods and 

services of interest to you.  

Links to Other Sites 

Sometimes, we link to other sites.  Live Healthy & Thrive Youth Foundation, Inc., does not 

make these sites, and we can't be responsible for what they post on their sites. 

Contacting the Website 

If you have any questions, comments or concerns about the privacy policy of Live Healthy & 

Thrive Youth Foundation, Inc., please contact in writing via our address: 1270 Caroline Street, 

Suite D120-307, Atlanta, GA 30307 or call us toll free at 1(800) 551-3775. 

 


